
• This is the Stage 1 upgrade for the new 
Sherwin Park Community Garden, with 
construction starting on Wednesday 27 
September and running for 
approximately 12 weeks.

• Stage 1 will include soil remediation,
a water connection, thirteen raised 
vegetable garden beds, site fencing, 
compost bays, a paved delivery area and 
decomposed granite pathways. The 
Sherwin Park Garden Committee will 
work with Council to deliver a small 
greenhouse and a temporary shipping 
container for storage.

• The community garden is proudly funded 
by NSW Goverment in association with 
City of Parramtta Council.

WHAT’S HAPPENING HERE?
The City of Parramatta is 
upgrading Sherwin Park

Where can I get more information?
For more information about this project please email 
openspace@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au or call 1300 617 058

“Like” to get involved in the Sherwin 
Community Garden Facebook page

PHASE TWO


